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The Swiss Art Research Infrastructure (SARI) at the University of Zurich is a national research 
infrastructure providing unified and mutual access to research data, digitised visual 
resources, and related reference data in the field of art history, design history, history of 
photography, film studies, architecture and urban planning, archaeology, history studies, 
religious studies, and other disciplines related to the visual studies, as well as the digital 
humanities at large. 
 
For the expansion of our fast growing team we are seeking to recruit one or more   
 

Data Engineer(s) (80-100%) 
 
to commence immediately or by agreement. The incumbent will be instrumental for the 
design and development of SARI’s tailor-made research environments, the ongoing 
implementation of the SARI reference data and reconciliation services, as well as the 
handling of research and collection data according to latest Open Research Data practices.  
 
The position involves the design and implementation of data pipelines using semantic web 
technology, the implementation of custom processes for data analysis, data alignment, 
enhancement and cleaning, the transformation of data using common target ontologies 
(CIDOC-CRM, among others), as well as the harmonisation of datasets across multiple 
research projects. The position is limited to 1 year, with option for extension.  
 
The ideal candidate should have an academic degree in computer science and/or knowledge 
representation and preferably a multidisciplinary background embracing the humanities or 
digital humanities, as well as a proven track record in data analysis and data modelling. 
Proficient knowledge in one or more programming languages is mandatory (especially 
Python). Knowledge of CIDOC-CRM modelling, semantic technologies (RDF, RDFS, OWL, 
SPARQL), and web technologies (HTML, CSS) is a plus.  
 
We look forward to receiving your online application (including application letter, CV, 
diploma(s), and references) until March 31st, 2024, at latest. Questions regarding the 
position should be directed to Muriel Heisch (muriel.heisch@uzh.ch) by email. Applications 
should be sent to applications@sari.uzh.ch.  
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